
                                                                                                         
 
 
 
Dear Intergas Marketing Member, 
 
 
Égáz Rt. and Dégáz Zrt. are pleased to kindly invite you to the next session of Intergas Marketing 
being organised in Budapest, Hungary. 
 
Égáz Rt. and Dégáz Zrt., the Hungarian subsidiaries of Gaz de France, are active members of IGM for 
many years and this is a great honour for us to be the host of the following conference. 
 
The date of the meeting is from 29th until 30th September, 2006.    
 
The details of the official program can be found in the attached documents. 
 
 
 
Looking forward to meeting you at the conference! 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindest regards: 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr. Laczó Sándor 
General Manager 

 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Zsuzsa Vörös  
Marketing Department  

           E-mail: zsuzsa.voros@degaz.hu  
Tel: 00 36 23 502 419 

Égáz Rt., Dégáz Zrt. 
 


